Dear Ms. Swartz and Mr. Bednarek,

Please accept this letter as formal notification of my resignation from my position as a special education teacher at Scotia-Glenville High School, effective June 30, 2024. I have accepted a teaching position for the '24-'25 school year at Saratoga Springs High School.

I am grateful for the support and guidance I have received during my time teaching at Scotia-Glenville Central School District. Thank you for providing me with the resources and professional development opportunities to grow as an educator. I have loved being a part of this school community and the chance to have a positive impact on so many students' lives in both the elementary and high school.

I appreciate your understanding during this transition. You can count on my continued dedication and commitment to ensuring a smooth end of the year and transition with my TCIS training duties.

Again, thank you for an enriching experience at Scotia-Glenville. I wish you, the faculty, staff, and students all the best.

Sincerely

Amber Turner